
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The Baltimore City Workforce Investment Board (BWIB) acting by and through the 
Mayor’s Office of Employment Development (MOED) invites interested training 
service providers to submit proposals to provide occupational skills training to ex-
offenders who register at the Re-entry Center at the Northwest One-Stop Career 
Center.  Qualified organizations will provide occupational skills training in high 
growth and offender friendly industries that have a high potential for employment 
and job retention.  In addition to measurable outcomes, the training must include 
program mechanisms designed to provide job search and job retention assistance 
to the program’s participants. 
 
The expected term for the contract(s) to be awarded under this solicitation will be 
one (1) year commencing on or about April 1, 2008.  The MOED is an 
EEO/ADA/OSHA/MOSHA/EPA compliant organization and all responsive 
applicants must also comply with the aforementioned requirements. 
 
A bidder’s conference will be held on Monday, October 29, 2007 at 9:00 a.m. at 
the Re-entry Center @ the Northwest Career Center, 2401 Liberty Heights 
Avenue, Mondawmin Mall, Suite 302. 
 
Interested parties may contact MOED at 417 E. Fayette Street, Suite 468 or by 
phone at (410) 396-1910, to obtain a copy of the Request for Proposal.  Copies 
are also available through the website at www.oedworks.com.  Deadline for 
submission of proposals is November 26, 2007 by 1:00 p.m. 
  
 
 

http://www.oedworks.com/

